
 
 

Email to the Washington College Community – 5/6/22 

To the Washington College Community,   

Congratulations to everyone on finishing out the spring semester classes. We wish you much success on 

your final exams next week!  

Here are our updates for this week.  

COVID Update:  

We are currently managing a total of 12 COVID cases within the student body. At present, 6 students are 

residing in isolation housing on campus.  

COVID Testing:  

The testing site will remain open through Friday 5/20. Anyone who is experiencing any cold or flu-like 

symptoms should request a testing appointment ASAP.  

Faculty/Staff – for those who are currently enrolled in surveillance testing, please note that it will be 

paused as of 5/20. We will follow up with a more detailed communication to you that provides details 

on this, to include testing options that will be available over the summer months.  

We urge you to continue to follow best practices to limit the spread of COVID. This includes practicing 

social distancing, wearing your mask if you feel at all unwell (and scheduling a test) or have underlying 

health concerns or have had a known exposure, and frequent handwashing.  

Have a great weekend.  

 


